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  “He raises the poor out of the dust, And 
lifts the needy out of the ash heap, That He 
may seat him with princes- With the princ-
es of His people, He grants the barren wom-
an a home like a joyful mother of children.” 

                         
                                           Psalms 113:7 
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Thank You! 
I’m forever grateful for His 
Grace, protection and for the 
great support, love and encour-
agement of all my friends and 
partners. Together we are ad-
vancing the kingdom of God! 
Your seeds of love are chang-
ing lives. Thank you for your 
faithful giving. TALOF is 
stronger than ever by the Grace 
of God and because of you my 
dear partners! 

Let us give God the Glory for the Amazing Children's Christ-
mas Party that took place on 01/13/24. There were 400 
children in attendance that came with great expectations of 
what the Lord was going to do. We shared the love of God 
through bible quizzes, stories, games, music, a Christmas 
drama and the grand finale, a home cooked meal. The 
teachers and staff in Uganda, were blessed in the name of 
the Lord, that he enabled them to give out gifts to each and 
every child who attended.  It was an amazing experience 
that not only the school children, but many children from 
the surrounding villages came to celebrate together with us. 
The name of God was lifted on high as about 20 children 
accepted the Lord as their personal savior by giving their 
lives to him. Since the days after the event the parents have 
been reaching out and praising the blessings and joy that 
their children experienced during the event, many lives 
were touched and transformed. The Administrators at the 
school send their love and a huge thank you to all the dear 
partners for the love and support that you send to Uganda 
to help the needy. May the Blessings of our Lord Jesus be 
upon you!   

“Whoever received one little child like this in My name receives Me.’”      Matt 18:5 



Upper Level Construction  

 

Taking a Leap of Faith Ministries               February 2024 

We continue to support the  
people surrounding our school 
with our monthly program: 
Feed the Hungry. We are look-

ing to stock up on our supplies 
as our inventory is running low. 
There has been a huge need to 
give even more food to the peo-
ple. The rain has washed away 
a lot of the crops and food near 
by. Please continue to support 
this program by writing “Feed 
the Hungry” on the memo line 
of your love offering. The wid-
ows and children thank you.  

Road Construction Road Construction   
We needed to repair the road 
leading to the school due to all  
the rain damage.  

Street LightsStreet Lights  
There has been a strong pres-
ence of bandits in the sur-
rounding areas that attacks 
dark non illuminated locations. 
The 4th Level of the school is 
extremely dark. We are in 
need of installing street lights 
on this level. We are looking 
to raise $2,500 to complete 
this, so that we can keep our 
teachers safe at night.  

On Going ProjectOn Going Project  


